
	
  

 

National Commission for Women 

 

Press Note 

 

New Delhi, October 18th, 2018: The National Commission for Women 

is in receipt of formal written complaints from various women who 

have bravely come forward about instances of sexual harassment at 

their workplace.  

 

The National Commission for Women follows a zero tolerance of 

sexual harassment of women at all workplaces and the Commission is 

committed to ensure safety and dignity of women including at all 

workplaces.  

 

 In light of the complaints received in the past few days, the 

National Commission for Women has decided to create a dedicated 

email ID to receive such complaints. The Commission urges women 

who have come forward on social media and other platforms about 

their alleged harassers to send their formal written complaints to 

ncw.metoo@gmail.com  

 

The National Commission for Women will be taking forward 

complaints of sexual harassment at workplace received on 

ncw.metoo@gmail.com so that appropriate action may be taken, as 

per law.  
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